
From: Berman, Janice S
Sent: 5/1/2013 9:48:10 PM

Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Corey, Jana (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JRCj); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)jRedacted |

Cc:

I Redacted Redacted
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: RE: Thanks for attending the April 24th Energy Efficiency workshop

Thanks Michael, I’m glad the event turned out to be worthwhile.

Shall we schedule a follow-up meeting to talk about what we heard and potential next steps?

-Jan

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 5:36 PM 
To: Redacted
Cc: Berman, Janice S; Corey, Jana 
Subject: RE: Thanks for attending the April 24th Energy Efficiency workshop

Redacted

Jan, Jana, Bryce and Jeanette

I wanted to take a moment and say ‘thank you’ again for the fantastic leadership PG&E 
demonstrated at this event. Logistical snafus aside, I really found the day to be EXCELLENT, 
Great job and I look forward to considering how we could apply some of the concepts we 
heard in the next portfolio here in California,

Michael

From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 3:44 PM 
Cc: Berman, Janice S; Corey, Jana 
Subject: Thanks for attending the April 24th Energy Efficiency workshop

Redacted
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mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov


Hi everyone,

Thank you for attending the Building a More Efficient Future: A National Perspective 
workshop on April 24th, The workshop featured over 150 individuals from across the US that 
came together to listen, learn and collaborate on the future of energy efficiency (EE) in 
California and nationally. Learning more about the unwavering commitment to the long-term 
success of energy efficiency programs provided an excellent reminder that through 
collaborative events such as this, the future of EE is in good hands.

We’d like to extend a special thanks to all of our speakers at the event. Their expertise 
allowed for rich and meaningful conversations on how to build a more efficient future. For 
those interested PDFs of the presentations are posted here.

A special thanks again to:

Ralph Cavanagh - NRDC

J Tom Eckman - NPCC

Susan Coakley - NEEP

J Talbot GEE - HARD!

J Bob Wiseman - CPHAC

Cathy Zoi - C3

J Susan Stratton - NEEA

J Bill LeBlanc - E-Source

George Hernandez - DOE

J Rebecca Craft - Con Edison

Eric Byous - EPA Region 9

J Mike Weedall - E-Source
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Mary Ann Piette - LBNL

Margie Gardner - CEEIC

Bill Younger - CLEAResult

J Matt Plante - Enernoc

RedactedIf , . u ■^-pr feedback regarding the event please contac atRedacted Redacted)r

Thanks for attending!
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